#3

Lee-Rodriguez, Nicole

From: Allen, Michael (COB)

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2011 8:08 AMTo: Lee-Rodriguez, Nicole; Brennan, Kaitlin

Subject: FW: Miramar Caruso - County Board of Supervisors meeting 3/15 - For distribution and web...

Thanks...

From: Bill Jones **To**: SupervisorCarbajal

Cc: "'mailto:RLemmo"@carusoaffiliated.com' < "'mailto:RLemmo"@carusoaffiliated.com'>

Sent: Mon Mar 14 21:15:00 2011

Subject: Miramar Caruso - County Board of Supervisors meeting 3/15

Dear Supervisor Salud Carbajal

Please have your office distribute a copy of our e-mail to all Members of the County of Santa Barbara Board of Supervisors prior start of the 9 AM Tuesday County Board of Supervisors meeting.

"William and Elizabeth Jones, 255 Bonnie Lane, Santa Barbara, 93108" Support the slightly reduced Miramar plan approved by the Montecito Board of Architectural Review. We request favorable consideration to the New Miramar by the County Board of Supervisors during the meeting 3/15/2011.

The County of Santa Barbara, and Caruso Affiliated need to move on and Build the New Miramar and Restore a Beautiful U.S. HY 101 Southern Entrance to Santa Barbara. Caruso Affiliated "New Miramar" will bring benefits to The County of Santa Barbara as well as the local residents in Montecito.

Sincerely, Bill & Beth Jones.